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      NAMPA POLICE DEPARTMENT

  PRESS RELEASE

The Missing Juvenile, Oscar Hernandez has been located by the Nampa Police 
Department and has been returned to his parents. The boy is fine. 

The Nampa Police Department would like to thank the Media as well as the public for the 
assistance in searching the juvenile.  
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